
From: Mary Dolan  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2022 7:05 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: The George 
 
 
 
 
I would like to be notified regarding the future of mixed housing/businesses at the George.  I’ve 
been a resident of Georgetown since 1968.  There were many promised made regarding the 
George project that were not kept.  It’s been very disappointing indeed. 
 
Mary J Dolan 
2881 Baylis Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI 48108 
Mjdolan1@mac.com 
734-971-2250 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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